January 2025

A New Year of Hope and Impact

As we enter the New Year, Supply and Multiply is filled with hope and anticipation for all that God will do in
the lives of those we serve in Haiti, Honduras, and beyond. Together with our partners, supporters, and
volunteers, we remain committed to being the hands and feet of Christ, sharing His love and compassion in
tangible ways.

This year, we renew our dedication to:

*Caring for the Vulnerable: Through programs like the Matthew 25 House in Haiti, we continue to provide
food, housing, and medical care to the elderly and those in desperate need.

*Educating the Next Generation: With our school programs, we are empowering children with access to
education, giving them tools to build a brighter future.

*Ministering to the Hurting: We bring hope to individuals seeking to escape exploitation in the sex industry,
offering pathways to healing and restoration.

*Serving Refugees: We stand ready to provide compassionate care and transition assistance to refugees
rebuilding their lives with dignity and purpose.

*Sharing the Gospel: At the heart of everything we do is the message of Christ’s love, transforming lives and
communities for His glory.

Your prayers, generosity, and partnership make this ministry possible. As we move into 2025, we invite you
to join us in prayerfully considering how you can be part of this mission of hope. Whether it’s donating to
support vital programs, or joining a short-term mission team, every act of service matters.

Let’s make this year a testament to the power of faith in action. Together, we can supply resources and
multiply the love of Christ in every corner of the world we touch.
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